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Dr Vanessa Estall 
Chief Accreditation Officer 
Faculty Radiation Oncology 
The Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Radiologists 
Level 9, 51 Druitt Street 
SYDNEY  2000  NSW 
 
Email: accreditation@ranzcr.edu.au 
 
 
Dear Dr Estall 
 
I write in response to your letter of 15 February 2023 concerning accreditation of Central Coast 
Cancer Centre (Gosford Hospital) for Radiation Oncology Training, specifically, your request for 
a copy of the full External Culture Review report. 
 
Central Coast Local Health District (the District) has a responsibility to maintain the privacy and 
confidentiality of staff involved in the external review. As such, it would be a breach of our 
privacy obligation to release the full report to the College. The Radiation Oncology community 
is small, and our staff provided feedback under the assurance of confidentiality. 
 
The District appreciates that the College needs to assess the Central Coast Cancer Centre’s 
suitability for training. We are willing to meet with you and other relevant members of the 
Accreditation Committee to discuss the outcomes of the external review that are relevant to the 
remit of the College. 
 
To coordinate a suitable meeting time, please contact Ms Carley Wilson, Administration 
Assistant, Cancer Services Directorate on Email:  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof Steevie Chan 
District Director Medical Services 
 
Date: 21 February 2023 
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